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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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 8PM 22 DECEMBER - PROPOSAL LESS 2 FLO
E = PROPOSED VILLAGE MINUS 2 FLOORS

Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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A = PROPOSED VILLAGE

D = PROPOSED VILLAGE MINUS 1 FLOOR

E = PROPOSED VILLAGE MINUS 2 FLOORS
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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A = PROPOSED VILLAGE

D = PROPOSED VILLAGE MINUS 1 FLOOR

E = PROPOSED VILLAGE MINUS 2 FLOORS

 SITE

Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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D = PROPOSED VILLAGE MINUS 1 FLOOR

E = PROPOSED VILLAGE MINUS 2 FLOORS

 SITE

Note - colour of diagram reflects the
colour of light at the time of day.
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